Date

<<Name>>

<<Address>>

<<City, ST Zip>>

Dear << Salutation>>,

Welcome back to Schechter!



We've recently digitized decades of paper records to be able to reconnect with thousands of Camp Solomon Schechter alumni. It may have been years since you heard from us, but our alumni are an important part of the Schechter heritage. We hope you will enjoy getting to know us again and allowing us to get to know you.



As a member of our mailing list, you'll stay up to date on what's happening at Schechter, including exciting news to come soon about updated and expanded facilities. We also want to give you the opportunity to reconnect with your old camp friends through open houses, family camp, the women's retreat, men's camp and other alumni events. For the timeliest news, join our e-news list by emailing <code>development@campshechter.org</code>, or like us on Facebook at <code>www.facebook.com/campschechter</code>.

The enclosed 2013 annual report will give you a glimpse into how we've grown – and how we've stayed the same – since you were at camp. I hope you'll take a few minutes to read through it and

learn how we are continuing to provide children and youth with the Puget Sound region's best summer camping experience while inspiring them to build a closer connection to their Jewish culture and heritage.

Thank you for being part of Schechter's history. I hope you'll remain a part of our camp community for many more years to come.

B'Shalom,

Sam Perlin

Executive Director



In the transition from paper to digital records, we may have lost notices from those who previously asked to be removed from our mailing list. If you wish to be excluded from receiving news about Camp Solomon Schechter, please let us know by emailing us at development@campschechter.org.